
Found Property Announcement 

Dear Community Members, 

We would like to inform you that a valuable item has been found in our neighborhood: 

• Item: A brown leather wallet 

• Date Found: October 15, 2023 

• Location Found: Near the community park 

If this item belongs to you or if you have any information regarding its owner, please contact us 

at (123) 456-7890 or email us at info@community.org. 

Thank you for helping us return this item to its rightful owner! 

Sincerely, 

Community Association 


